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Dates to Remember 

 

 

Monday, June 17th 

First Day of Full Day 
Camp 

 

Tuesday, July 2nd 

First Day of Session 1 

 

Thursday & Friday 

July 4th & 5th 

Independence Days 

NO CAMP K 

 

Monday, July 15th 

2019-20 Enrollment 

Forms Due to GCS 

 

Tuesday, July 16th 

First Day of Session 2 

 

Tuesday, July 30th 

First Day of Session 3 

 

Dear GCS Families,   

  

Another wonderful year at GCS has come to a close, but not without a lot 
of celebration, as well as some emotional farewells, too. While it is always 
difficult to say goodbye, we are so excited by all of the growth and many 
successes that each child has gained throughout their time here with us. 
Some words of thought to share:  

  

"The important thing is not so much that every child should be taught, 
as that every child should be given the wish to learn." 

John Lubbock 

NAEYC Accreditation 

You may have noticed the big banner in front of the school announcing our 
big news...GCS is Proud to be Nationally Accredited! After working diligently 
together for the whole school year, and receiving a visit from Assessors this 
spring, we received the word that Groton Community School has once again 
earned the honor of Accreditation from the National Association for the 
Education of Young Children. We first earned national accreditation in 1993, 
and have made this a priority ever since. This self-study process thoroughly 
examines all the work we do for children, families, staff and in our 
community, to be outstanding in the field of early childhood education. Read 
more about accreditation and the high standards we uphold on the NAEYC 
website. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eosHewUDUpIcYrkG8ZOqPFr3z_tPgfxilw9WFctL6xKzxz32IARLcs2ZS_rfAGjY0e8gvtknPEvtjDKOn0A52imtO3KS35Qq-QkCtbdxyH_pSdVGwmuc6WZ-PyM9hJtqtT7GgYJP8rERhjsXXCj4MAmSUpTJOOqX5SfTMqCq0rHan&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eotzYhfA6oOGNFF9g1btFUyE7t0PEioeyINCxz-YwUlu3z13_b9BMvjN25geCiF3kd7bdddO_5D3L4G-3SqQ3s-SpYcsMyXW1Js1XgX6cGxHR8_0UDpjBcpa7PDcj52cIpCJUAVnYb10a&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eovA-lIeeZUdEULi5CPQHEg2HOYhUceO-kGWv43XQ12tr81iwfS9zN7Iyk7yurMgaWzUP3SLN3fpWNgJ-XSoJq9gjVand52OGI8Q6DguxXXU3gF_DS20bzoPrrU41fjozWak_H6c8x4vitmc_8X_KcJw=&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==


 

Thursday, August 29th 

GCS Family Orientation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

View full school Calendar 

 

  

Quick Links 

Get Involved 

 

Helpful Resources 

 

GCS Philosophy 

 

  

Board Tributes 

Speaking of saying goodbye, we are so fortunate to have the amazing 
support and guidance of our volunteer Board of Directors that have been 
available each and every day to lend an extra pair of hands, organize 
events, host fundraisers, and to help enrich the experiences of our children, 
families, and staff. Thank you to the wonderful individuals who are moving 
on from their positions. Please see the attached tributes to Shannon 
Baxevanis (Secretary), Jen Burke (Parent Rep), Dan Quinn (Building & 
Grounds), Jessica Snow (Treasurer), Heather Spinney-Laidlaw 
(Fundraising), and Trisha Winroth (Vice-President). Best wishes to you all! 

 

Board of Director Good-Byes 2019 

GCS Family Survey 
Thank you to the many families who were able to share their thoughts and 
feedback with us through the Family Survey.  Each year the school goes 
through an evaluation process to get feedback from staff, Board of Directors 
members, Trustees, and of course our GCS families.  We utilize the 
information shared to enhance our programs and facility, set goals, and best 
serve our entire community.  Thank you to all those who shared their time 
and opinions with us! We truly value your feedback. 

 

Family Survey Highlights 2018-19 

Family-to-Family Fund 
We are so appreciative to many GCS families for their part in our "Family-
to-Family Fund".  This fund has been used to welcome new babies, send 
well wishes, congratulations, or "thinking of you" to many families, friends, 
and staff.   The Executive Board of Directors manages this fund, and we are 
happy to share more detail if anyone would like more information.  Please 
be sure to let us know if there is someone in our school community who 
may need support or congratulations of any kind. 

GCS Scholarships 
It is with great honor that we share the recipients of our Groton Community 
School Scholarships that are awarded to college-bound high school seniors 
who attended GCS as young children.  Please join me in congratulating 
Bryson Roberts and Wesley Cline for receiving scholarships in memory of 
Taylor Benjamin Young and Derek Breton for receiving the scholarship in 
memory of Christopher Barton.   These young adults were honored during 
our most recent Board of Directors meeting earlier this week.  We know they 
will continue to represent GCS and embody the guiding principles of Taylor 
and Christopher.  Please read more about them at 
www.grotoncommunityschool.org/gcs-scholarships/. 

With Gratitude 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eou3qqllQQVB1qShz_fK1Z8an7bfPDADa2FTLN22ZGgdp5YvFx29660BqpEqCqL8MjQoyT3QWLM12lh38UYQQKcmkzeXgHcFVR7VbBI-N3kEejLmH3_fyT4fYG7K8BhOQtbVtyemMYYd2V3Z3Z33UB7M=&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eolUzdJUhDEPweP4Y2nmbgr6uNWFpdiXk93BKD8vDrgtERFlcHruv2mIm9H9q70CXv1wVZ8qx2G2gSvb30aCEsKdX-gfUo_QTy8lo-fVsoHsh3tBF7RmoML0BZFGusognZMb2u0ZzJO0EE8EljSFUBYaHty1td__G6EDKVTCGQwaa&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eou1_o0Pjdgk-l_D9EgO0iM7YnuTGvhCjKZyXwHf8T-q4Qrk_di8k7CviiwDMULCvS3y9BPwby-oy6zuB7gyyygis8M19A4I_CMMZ6h0i4--51d9eI8q8jyIW1meID4prqoh5KjUKleVtMQ2ODEAZ-eCdPc2kEw9Wfvjq02VmE-dEeu3-U64qV9_f3EcNSSK4cQ==&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eou1_o0Pjdgk-40iW_cPqmu5KzABD8i6K8JvwN7orGXDyDu4qjlbl2zEpRQGSfvmg7F7syBbQKWU0lQWpFvkJREEmkHGqvPPzF_Nb-mGd5hXMVqWt2bYMC9EueEUBw7B9i-HzJALZbXdo_ribRy_fb8R10ZrAIV82B6FPTWcn9lzuGxG1yt1bDlMFNw1AZPJDzQ==&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eosHewUDUpIcYQjcCoqPWwsDsFy3q2nyW40jDgVPl64mp6deTYSxwabke3my1S177jvhIU1gb6vb1xUVR3ep2th3jQBlj2_4qfxIiczH1RXAQU5QXGfaVnPXQOhFEFrMqv4Iqkmq60y0fBeLi4VCxxCh10ayCVxu9EShR2SQN8qqa4onm-LwZY7uGPkbCSFyKL8KSR4mDAA4I&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eosHewUDUpIcY9L4KizLcF_EQYwmjFwX9TfSWUoUWhYSw7JmDfWUI0nJODe1s3E6LCyHGMB0C3S-5Cjk7KLxnD2ZEP_oYxvZJ66463lscHWBMndtf2Kky-kAUT9trPYon_vAve060OmGsJVXTvsjqH8NuIxu27WOJBoAzpsucJgSISLTaUoNFZM6WYxTDme2kCOpe-srUyz6Z&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eosHewUDUpIcYn6VWmxI5Hv3eNyRIsFmZDfXaPIkMZCr8y_QNXDQ9P0Cz7dv-IEibowkCIr2GVwxhxFbuIstHj1CIz50ckVv0bhEP59Jj0j8Bn6ofozh5KyLBonEGqs36EWPTZJ3zrdxIWMc6MNqxqYX38EN6ZapNUg==&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eotzYhfA6oOGNy-az4_tQeLw0276ZzKTLaKr6lckKQMSmiIzCCq9twlFCuAIc4K7U5qpUzJ1McXWeUpsrZ6u8z3yZUl_aJGL7w1sjIg8blqevugjIHDyd54yLfonnnUAKsNWzfxaHQqmgQkiS4JiJrHm_e4hRT9wT-_MATOrk0ndcJknWLXU6DGw6v97ehG-FRVIGgbqgLgr1&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018TsQLi4MUTJEPhM6YVwGji1lrXjBZDi7ZJCh_jb3A8qS9gQtEI8eou1_o0Pjdgk-0Exokbmy1Nogmwm00rCBT9VNe4x86p15fEMYwfyvPOzeh0c6nl-040zZqDQFSK564diz1UyXd1mL0Xlhex9FYDgDC_3Eta2MeO6fYvGUbxFW2bFXHZ0romiXeENW4Orv26aiS_2Vw3SwT0K-hGpNuCM3bng8lCZuvxNhIgk_wbI=&c=sCugZt-PnuCUtCK2vfeY9JhvavUu2PTehRFS8y5k5B1eNl-guUAtbQ==&ch=9Bnfvsd7KGGzEiZxOERtObVNhhc7BFS0AM_6Pbhzcgwej40Ix-W3pg==


As we move from the school year to summer camp, we would like to express 
our gratitude to all of our families for their generous contributions, kind 
words, extra pair of hands when needed, and never-ending support. As they 
say, "It takes a village", and this village is what makes GCS the best that it 
can be!   And finally, a last expression of appreciation for our fabulous staff, 
their unwavering dedication, and endless amount of energy and ideas. 
Congratulations to our own Jennie Fitzkee for 35 years and counting at GCS 
- that is truly a remarkable feat!! We will see you all around town, when you 
visit, or during camp if you have signed up. Please remember that we are 
always here, so please call upon us if we can ever be of help. 

A Final Word from Patty Barr 
I would like to thank you for another wonderful year of Imagimotion Kidz 
classes, AKA "Patty Barr", this past year. Our final classes were at the end 
of May, and the weather cooperated the last few weeks so that we could 
enjoy creative movement activities outside. This allowed the children the 
extra space to run and move more freely. We had such fun with the giant 
48-inch beach ball, as we played "beach ball volleyball". The gazebo is the 
perfect space for this activity, with the children seated around the edge. 
Everyone gets into the tapping of the ball to keep it up in the air, as well as 
in the gazebo. One class was even able to make over 100 taps before the 
ball flew outside of the gazebo! 

  

Wishing you a wonderful summer as you relax and spend special time with 
your children. 

Congratulations! 
Congratulations to the Beckwith/Basile family on the birth of their son Kade 
(brother, Landon, is in the MWF AM Blue Room). 

Thank You! 
A final thanks to this month's decorator, Andrea Wilson, for enhancing our 
front entrance with summer flair. 

  

Special thanks to Jessie Brothers (of Willow & Twine) for making a beautiful 
sign for our Memory Garden, and to Bill Rochefort (of Phoenix Screen 
Printing) for all of his help & generosity with various apparel for the school, 
Board and Staff. 

  

We'd also like to thank the Pugh family for their donation of shoes & boots, 
and to the Ramsay-Gudelot family for toys, books, paper products, and craft 
supplies.   

  

Thank you to the following families for their food donations to Staff: To the 
Haggerty family for brownies, the Khare family for pizza, the McAdams 
family for DD coffee, the Wilder family for DD munchkins, and the Zocchi 



Family for scones. Finally, thank you to our Board of Directors along with 
Amanda Barry, Donna Haggerty, Leslie Howard, Elizabeth Ly, Loretta 
Mckeown, and Stacy Scott for treating staff to a fabulous luncheon while 
they were busy cleaning, packing, and prepping the school for summer. We 
are always excited to receive delicious treats for staff! 

 

Happy Summer! 

 

 

Linda Kosinski, Director 

Groton Community School 

   

 


